Dear Sirs,

We have reviewed the 2019 Draft Determination regarding the passenger fees at Dublin Airport
(DUB).

Qatar Airways’ service to Dublin has been supported by the liberalized and open approach that the
Republic of Ireland has taken to commercial aviation. As a result, our Dublin service has been a
strong contributor to our international network and helped to drive economic and cultural benefits for
both sides. Qatar Airways has long supported smart regulation that increases capacity, while at the
same time ensuring passengers a first class experience at all of our destinations.

In light of the above we support the planned expansion initiative as it is aligned with our current
business plan, which envisions a possible enhancement of services to DUB over the next few years.

Best regards,

Dwayne Bryan
Manager Aeropolitical and Regulatory Affairs



